
Family  becoming  increasingly
concerned  for  welfare  of
missing 22-year-old woman
Police are appealing for assistance in tracing 22-year-old
Santra Saju who has been reported missing from the South Gyle
area.

Santra was last seen about 8.30pm on Friday, 6 December, 2024
in the Burnvale area of Livingston.

Her current whereabouts are unknown and her friends and family
are becoming increasingly concerned.

She is described as being 5ft 6 inches tall, Indian ethnicity,
slim build, short black hair and last seen wearing a black
jacket with a fur hood.

Inspector George Nisbet from Corstorphine Police Station says
“Santra has not been seen for a number of days now and this is
completely out of character for her.

“Her  current  whereabouts  are  unknown  and  her  family  and
friends are becoming increasingly concerned about her.

“If you believe you have seen Santra or have any information
please contact Police Scotland on 101 quoting incident number
3390 of Sunday, 15 December 2024.”
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